
From: GILL Kuri * OPRD
To: Kelly Reid
Subject: RE: Oregon City code clean up of Historic Overlay Chapter
Date: Monday, July 15, 2019 9:57:13 AM

Hi Kelly,
 
This still meets the requirements for CLG.
 
Take care, Kuri
 

From: Kelly Reid [mailto:kreid@orcity.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 12:45 PM
To: GILL Kuri * OPRD
Subject: Oregon City code clean up of Historic Overlay Chapter
 
Hi Kuri,
 
You recently reviewed our proposed HRB policy changes. As we were finalizing these, we realized
that our code contains some conflicting provisions for review procedures regarding the HRB
policies.  We have submitted a PAPA to DLCD already to amend the code to remove the conflicting
code language, but I also wanted to directly share this with you in case you wanted to comment on
it.
 
The first hearing is scheduled for July 22.
 
Thanks!
 
Kelly Reid, AICP, Planner
Oregon City  Planning Division
698 Warner Parrott Road
Oregon City, OR 97045
(503) 496-1540
kreid@orcity.org
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